
 
 

Notice to residents of:  
Borough of Matawan 

 
Re: 2017 Road Improvement Program – Contract 2 
 
Date:      August 9, 2018       
 
Please be advised that Black Rock Enterprises, LLC was contracted by the Borough of 
Matawan, for the project “2017 Road Improvement Program – Contract 2”. The following 
improvements on your street and will include:  

 
1. Milling 
2. Paving 

 
This work is scheduled to begin on or about Thursday, August 16th, 2018, weather 
permitting.  
 
ln order to facilitate the work, we respectfully request that you be aware of our 
trucks and equipment and that no cars be parked on Sunset or Wooodland within 
the construction zone. Temporary no parking signs will be posted along the 
roadway in the work area during the work hours of 7:00am until 5:00pm. 
 
If you plan on going out for the day, please take your cars out of your driveway 
prior to 7:00am, and park them outside of the work zone. Also please take note 
that around 5:00pm the roadway will be opened back to traffic.  
 
For everyone’s safety, we urge you to use caution when driving in the work zones and to be 
aware of the construction equipment operating on the roadways. Please allow a few extra 
minutes for potential delays caused by the construction. 
 
 
If you should have any questions pertaining to this project, please contact the Borough 
Project Manager, Lou Tedesco, from T&M Associates at 732-865-9527. Additionally, please 
do not ask the employees on site any questions, as they may not know all of the project 
details. Thank you for your cooperation in advance. 
 

Thank You, 

Black Rock Enterprises, LLC 


